
 

 
Dear East Greenwich Township Families,  
 

It is with genuine excitement and heartfelt gratitude that I write this letter of introduction as the 
newly appointed Director of Student Services for the East Greenwich Township School District. I 
am truly honored to be joining such a highly respected and student-centered school community. 
With a deep passion for education and a commitment to fostering the success of every learner, 
I am eager to work alongside our students, staff, families, and community partners to support 
and enhance student achievement and well-being. 

Throughout my career in education here in South Jersey, I’ve had the privilege of serving in a 
variety of roles—each one deepening my commitment to supporting the diverse needs of 
students. These roles have included Director of Special Education and Early Childhood, 
Learning Disabilities Teacher/Consultant, special education teacher, and high school field 
hockey and softball coach. Beyond the classroom, I’ve also been involved in coaching youth 
soccer and lacrosse, which has helped me build meaningful connections with young people in 
our communities. 

I currently reside in Pilesgrove Township and am incredibly proud to be the parent of three 
wonderful children: a college freshman at Rowan University, a high school senior preparing to 
enter the workforce, and a freshman attending a neighboring Vocational Technical School. My 
educational journey began at Stockton University, where I earned my undergraduate degree in 
Marine Science, and continued with master’s degrees in both Special Education and School 
Leadership from Wilmington University. 

I am deeply thankful for the opportunity to contribute to a district that values collaboration, 
inclusion, and excellence. I look forward to learning from and working with all of you as we 
finish this school year strong and set our sights on the year ahead. My door is always open, and 
I truly welcome your thoughts, conversations, and partnership as we work together to support 
the success of every student. 

With sincere appreciation, 

Christina Battiato 
Director of Student Services, ext. 1039 
battiatoc@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us 
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